
Dear partners, 
  
Warm Greetings from Chung-Ang University (CAU), Korea! 
  
I am pleased to inform you about our 2016 International Summer Program! CAU has offered an 
International Summer Program for several years. Thanks to the continued success of our short term 
program, in 2016, we decided to continue the International Winter Program to expand the opportunity 
for students around the world to experience not only what it is like to study at Chung-Ang University, but 
also to share the rich and wonderful culture of modern and traditional Korea. 
 
CAU's International Summer Program (ISP) is a hybrid program providing students with a window into 
Korea, where courses are coupled with cultural experiences that foster an understanding of Korea’s 
Culture and Society. Our program is broken into two sessions, Session 1 and Session 2. Session 1 will 
provide students with 6 transferable credits while Session 2 will provide students with 5 transferable 
credits. Session 1 allows students to take elective courses (3 credits) that are related to certain majors 
while Session 2 offers a Korean Language course (3 credits). Both sessions have a mandatory Korean 
Culture and Society course (3 credits for Session 1, 2 credits for session 2). 
  
Session 1 is a 4 week program from June 22nd to July 22nd, 2016 
Session 2 is a 3 week program from July 31st to August 20th, 2016 
 
CAU is the best university for Korean Culture and Arts. CAU ISP will offer unique opportunities to learn 
and experience Korean Culture and society, history, religion, arts, and political issues; Almost everything 
in Korea today through a variety of cultural activities and excursions. The ISP will have students take an 
in-depth look at Korean Pop Culture, visit summer festivals, and much more. 
  
All courses and activities will be offered in English so that students can enjoy this program without a 
language barrier. The ISP allows students to not only learn, but be immersed in Korean culture. Students 
will enjoy this program with both Korean and International friends. 
 
The online application can be found at http://oia.cau.ac.kr/20150504/eng/sub04/sub0403.php 
 
The online application system for the International Summer Program will be available from January 18th 
to May 15th for session 1, January 18th to June 17th, 2016 for session 2. And the payment deadline is May 
20th for session 1 and June 24th, 2016 for session 2. Please request to your interested student(s) to submit 
an online application early during the registration period. The online application system has been 
designed for Windows Internet Explorer, although it should be compatible with other browsers. If your 
student is not able to complete the online application using a different browser, retry the application 
using Internet Explorer. 
 
As you know we do also offer special tuition fee discount opportunity for our partner university students 
so please let me know if you have any candidates. 
 
If you need further information, feel free to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
Jihyun Kwon 
International Short-Term Programs Coordinator 
Office of International Affairs, Chung-Ang University 
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